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CIRCULAR 
Ref. No: RGCET/CIR/2021-22/118 Dt.30.09.2021 

     

The classes for First Year Engineering will re-open after the release of 

CETPPEC-21 results or the end of CENTAC first counseling whichever is later. The 

actual date will be intimated to all the students concerned by a separate circular at 

the earliest. 

 
 

PRINCIPAL 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Copy to:  
1. All concerned 
2. Digital Copy to the Website Incharge to host in college website 
3. The File. 


